
 
 
 

Thames – Sydenham and Region 

Municipal Staff – Please plan to attend 
Workshops Regarding the Review and Update of the 

Assessment Reports and Source Protection Plan 
 
When the Thames-Sydenham and Region Source Protection Plan was approved, an order was 
issued specifying that a workplan be prepared and submitted to the Ministry of the Environment 
and Climate Change (MOECC) by November 30, 2018. The order required that the workplan 
include detailed steps for the comprehensive review and update of the Assessment Reports and 
Source Protection Plan, and be developed in consultation with the Thames-Sydenham and 
Region Source Protection Committee (SPC), participating municipalities of the Source 
Protection Authorities, and the MOECC.  

 
MUNICIPAL WORKSHOPS 
Municipal Staff are invited to attend one of three workshops planned across the region to 
discuss the proposed areas of the Source Protection Plan and Assessment Reports to be updated, 
and to obtain feedback on comments regarding the proposed updates. These workshops will be 
held from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the following locations: 
 
Chatham – Monday , June 25th 
Lower Thames Valley 
Conservation Authority 
100 Thames St., Chatham 

Wyoming – Tuesday, June 26th 
Lambton County Council 
Chambers 
789 Broadway Street,  
Wyoming  

St. Marys – June 28th 
Pyramid Recreation Centre 
317 James St., S. St. Marys 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 
Planners, Building Officials, Municipal Risk Management Officials, Public Works/Engineering 
Department Managers, Water System Operators, Clerks/CAOs 
 
 
AGENDA 

1. Source Protection Program Updates 
2. Overview of Source Protection Policy Implementation Progress 
3. Proposed Updates to the Source Protection Plan and Assessment Reports 
4. Comments, Discussion and Next Steps 

 
Please RSVP to Deb Kirk, Source Protection Administrative Assistant, through phone 
(519-451-2800 x256) or through email at kirkd@thamesriver.on.ca. 
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